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Comments: To Whom it May Concern,

As a former Ski Club Vail coach, I was very excited to hear about this possible expansion.  The more controlled

the racing/training areas are, the safer they are for everyone.  The separation of racers who typically ski much

faster than the general public is important, for the racers and public.  The amount of time and effort we would put

into keeping the racers and public separated was a lot and we still worried. 

I completely support this and hope it comes to fruition.

Thank you.

 

Karl Neumann

Coach 1985 - 1997 (something like that)


